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Ref: PA0029_1 
 
The submissions on this file including the Inspector's report and Addendum 
report were considered at a further Board meeting held on 18th May 2016.  
 
The Board was satisfied that the information to hand was sufficiently complete 
to permit a decision to be made and that no further cross circulation of the 
parties or a re-opening of the oral hearing was warranted.  
 
The Board decided to grant permission generally in accordance with the 
Inspector's recommendation. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
Board Member: ___________________  Date:18th May 2016 
   G.J. Dennison 
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